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 Monday 8th January 2024 

KS1 Boardgames Club 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Boardgames club will be restarting in the Spring Term for Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. 
This club will take place every Tuesday after school from 3.20pm to 4.15pm.  The 

first session will be on Tuesday 16th January 2024. 
In this club we will be working on team building and developing our logic skills to 

compete and enjoy lots of different boardgames. 
 

If you would like your child to attend this club, please complete the slip below and 
return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 12th January 2024. There are 20 
spaces available in this club so we will work on a first come, first served basis. We 

will aim to send out a letter to confirm your child’s place by Monday 15th January 
2023.  

  
The club will take place in 1H – Miss Hewitt’s classroom. Please collect your child at 
4.15 from 1H classroom. This is opposite the Victor Miller building. 

  
Kind Regards,   
Miss Driver and Miss Hewitt 

 

 

KS1 Board Games Club  
 
 

Name of pupil: _______________________________ Class: _______________  
 

 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the KS1 Boardgames club running 
every Tuesday after school.  
 
 

Signed: _____________________________________ Date: _______________  

 

  
  

  
  

http://www.sirdonaldbailey.co.uk/
mailto:office@sirdonaldbailey.co.uk

